100 YEARS OF SCOUTING
WM the Gitverture * Continuing the. Jorrrel

June 11, 2010

TO: Council National Scout Jamboree Contingent(s) Coordinator
FROM: Clyde M. Mayer, OA Team Leader

SUBJECT: THE MYSTERIUM COMPASS

Enclosed with this memo is a flyer providing important information about a feature
program at this year’s National Scout Jamboree: The Mysterium Compass. Please read
and convey the information on this flyer to your troop Scoutmaster(s). This adventure is
a ticketed event and only those Scouts with tickets for their pre-assigned time will be
admitted. Mysterium Compass performances will begin on the first day of the jamboree,
Monday, July 26. All tickets will be distributed in advance and will be placed in each
troop’s registration packet, which they will receive when they arrive at the jamboree.
There are no extra tickets for any time. If a Scout misses his scheduled
performance, he will have missed his chance to participate (or he will have to wait in
a standby line).

In addition to the Mysterium Compass, the Scouting Century Foundation is sponsoring a
special place called the Vault: 1,400 air-conditioned square feet of valuable treasures that
honor 100 years of the Boy Scouts of America. The Vault is at the entry of The
Mysterium Compass and will operate daily. It is open to all jamboree participants, youth
and adults, as well as to the general public. No ticket is required. Don’t miss this great
panorama that tells the story of Scouting through the lives of those who experienced it
over the years.
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